
Notification of Home Equity Line of Credit 

Increase 

Date: [Insert Date] 

[Your Name] 

[Your Address] 

[City, State, ZIP Code] 

[Your Email] 

[Your Phone Number] 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

We are pleased to inform you that your Home Equity Line of Credit (HELOC) limit has been 

increased. Your new credit limit is now [New Credit Limit Amount]. This increase allows you 

greater flexibility to make the most of your home's equity. 

This change will take effect on [Effective Date]. Please feel free to reach out to our customer 

service department at [Customer Service Phone Number] or [Customer Service Email] if you 

have any questions or need further assistance. 

Thank you for being a valued customer. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[Your Company Name] 


